
This Week in Shoreline 
January 4, 2016 

Highlights from the past weeks 
and previews of coming events 
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Presentation Notes

 



Recreation Registration 
Winter program registration begins 
January 5. 
 

The Parks and Recreation registration 
system is all new! All users must set up 
a new account in order to register for 
recreation programs and reserve picnic 
shelters online. Set up your account at: 
 
 
 
shorelinewa.gov/registernow 

Presenter
Presentation Notes
The Parks and Recreation department has launched an all-new registration system. For the first time you can register for recreation programs and reserve picnic shelters online. Registration for winter programs opens on January 5.

Moving to the new system means that all users, both new and returning, are required to set up a new account in order to register. Set up your account before registration begins at shorelinewa.gov/RegisterNow.



Financial Sustainability  
Citizen Advisory Committee 

• Committee will examine whether the City 
should have a ballot measure to renew the 
2010 maintenance and operations levy for 
basic services. 

• Interested volunteers can download an 
application at shorelinewa.gov/FSCAC. 

• Applications due by January 13. 

Presenter
Presentation Notes
To help with implementation of the City’s 10 Year Financial Sustainability Plan, I will appoint 12 to 15 community members to serve on a Financial Sustainability Citizens Advisory Committee. 

One of the primary goals of the committee will be to look at whether the City should have a ballot measure to renew the 2010 maintenance and operations levy for basic public safety, parks, recreation, and community services. The committee will meet approximately six times between February and the end of May.

Interested community members can apply by downloading an application at shorelinewa.gov/FSCAC.

Applications are due by January 13.



Christmas Tree Recycling Event 
Saturday, Jan. 9, 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

Meridian Park Elementary, 17077 Meridian Ave N 
 

 
More info: (206) 801-2700 
 

Recycle your Christmas 
tree at this free annual 
event. Trees only, please 
remove all hooks, 
ornaments, and tree stands. 

Presenter
Presentation Notes
The City's annual free Christmas tree recycling event will take place on Saturday, January 9th at the Meridian Park Elementary School parking lot from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
After removing all hooks, ornaments, tinsel and tree stands, bring your tree and proof of Shoreline residency. 
Please do not bring flocked, artificial or garden trees, branches, wreaths, or swags. 
Trees will be recycled by CleanScapes, but they won’t be chipped on-site at the event.
If you have Recology CleanScapes yard debris collection, you can also recycle your tree curbside. Cut your tree into 4 foot lengths, and place them next to your yard debris container at the curb for collection at no cost.





• The Library Board will meet on Thursday, 
Jan. 7 at 6:30 p.m. at the Richmond Beach 
Library. 

• The Planning Commission will meet on 
Thursday, Jan. 7 at 7:00 p.m. in the 
Council Chamber. 

Public Reminders 
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